
TREASURY DEPARTMENT 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

CO-2-34030 

July 11, 1969 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Since the National Archives is the official 

repository of the document you asked for in your 

letter of June 2, 1969, your request has been for-

warded to that agency for such action as they 

consider appropriate. 

Very truly yours, 


